
The Foundation Team at Orchard Vale  

would like to invite  

Nursery and Reception Parents/Guardians 

to join us for an  

Early Years Curriculum meeting  

on 

Thursday 1st November 

4.30pm 

at  

Orchard Vale School 

in the  

Management Suite  

(enter via the main courtyard) 

 

Come along and find out about the Early Years Curriculum, 

how it works and what it looks like in practice.  

 

Look forward to see you all there. 


